
       

 

                               

                                 

                

                            

                           

                         

                           

                       

                         

 

 

Flood Mitigation Assistance Program 

Residents whose homes are located in the Special Flood Hazard Area, who have flood insurance, and 
have suffered repetitive loss or severe repetitive loss due to flooding may be eligible for assistance for 
buyout through the FEMA Flood Mitigation Assistance Program. 

Individuals do not submit applications directly for this assistance. Instead, the County works with 
interested homeowners to submit an application to this program on behalf of interested homeowners. 
FEMA advertises an annual application window, during which your information will be collected, 
reviewed for eligibility, prepared for application and submitted to the SC Department of Natural 
Resources for state review before being forwarded to FEMA for funding consideration. 

For more information about this program, please contact Horry County Community Development at 
843‐915‐7033. 


